
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6
th
 November, 2019 

 

Deputy Gerry Adams 

Dáil Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2. 

 

RE PQ 38374/19: To ask the Minister for Health the status of Dundalk Primary Care Centre . 

 

Dear Deputy Adams, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined the 

matter and outline the position as follows. 

 

A new updated proposal, which includes provision for an extensive range of Primary and Community 

Healthcare Services, including Primary Care Team, Network Services, Disability Services and Community 

Mental Health Services is ready for submission to the Property Resource Group of the HSE for consideration 

and additional approval. 

 

As soon as the additional space is approved this project will progress to the next stage of development. 

 

I trust the above is in order but please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further queries in this 

regard. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
___________________ 

Pat Bennett 

Chief Officer  

Midlands Louth Meath Community Health Organisation 
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